














SMSC’s Monthly Giving Pin

SMSC Development & Fundraising

San Diego Women’s ClubM o n t h l y  G i v i n g  N e w  M e m b e r s

Son, Robert is a proud member of
the Tritons swim team and is
excited about the upcoming
season. His parents said that
Robert thinks of St. Madeleine’s as
a job and never wants to miss a
day of work! 

Judy Mantle, 1  Vice President of the San

Diego Women’s Club presented St.

Madeleine Sophie’s Center with a donation at

the club’s recent meeting. Their contribution is

earmarked for the McGrath Family Senior

Center that is currently under construction in

our upper garden. The San Diego Women’s

Club is a philanthropic organization dedicated

to supporting community improvements locally

and internationally. At the meeting our CEO

Debra Emerson and our Development Director,

Joe Perucca gave a short presentation about

our center and answered questions from their

membership before accepting the club’s

generous donation!

st

Support SMSC’s quality programs and services for persons with intellectual & developmental disabilities. 
No gift is too small! To explore other ways to support or donate contact: Joe Perucca / jperucca@stmsc.org 

Receive your pin when you
sign up for Monthly Giving!

Jean Poutous Sr.

 We invite you to become a Champion of the Future by
joining our Monthly Giving program. 

 
Visit us at www.stmsc.org/support-us

 check the box for recurring gift. It’s that easy!

Thank you to All Our Donors!

Son, Jean loves to show off his
style on the Haute with Heart
runway and is looking forward to
modeling in this year’s fashion
show! He enjoys working in St.
Madeleine’s kitchen making and
serving lunches two days a week.

CJ Moon Photograph: McGrath Family Senior Center

Blanca & David Gibson 

We really need your help! 






